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Communications 

Sealskin Purchase Program 

 
Start Date: May 14, 2015 
End Date: May 28, 2015 
Territory-wide 60 sec 

 

The Department of Environment has increased the purchase price for sealskins by 25% 

under the Sealskin Purchase Program.  

The program supports Nunavut harvesters by offering guaranteed prices for cleaned and 

dried sealskins. Depending on the size and quality of each skin, prices now range from 

$34 to $75. Skins are valued and purchased by conservation officers at your local wildlife 

office.  

The sale of sealskins is an important source of income for Nunavut hunters. It helps 

promote continued access to a renewable resource and contributes to food security in 

our communities. 
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